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Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org>

8/12/20 Subdivisions/Hearing Officer Meeting - re: 6436 Hollywood Blvd
Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> Mon, Aug 24, 2020 at 1:57 PM
To: laurie@biehletal.com

Hi Laurie,

As the Project is Environmental Leadership Development Project (ELDP), please find the audio and transcript in the Administrative Record portion of the site here: https://planning.lacity.org/eir/Hollywood_and_Wilcox/AdminRecord/(G)%20Hearings/VTT-74371%20-%20HO-DAA%20Hearing/VTT-74371%20-%20HO-DAA%20Hearing.htm

Due to files sizes and technical issues, the files may not appear immediately, but I am working with systems to have them posted to the site.

Thank you.

On Thu, Aug 20, 2020 at 3:06 PM <laurie@biehletal.com> wrote:

Afternoon –

 

Can you provide me a link to the audio for this hearing?  I’m not finding it on the website.

 

Thanks much -

 

 

LAURIE

Technology – Leaders in the industry

Experience – 60+ years combined 

Quality – The gold standard

Integrity – Unmatched - of the highest caliber

These FOUR simple words form the foundation and are the philosophy of Biehl giving you our valued clients the peace of mind you have come to expect and deserve.......

https://biehletal.com/

 714.634.4800

This email and any files attached thereto are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This communication constitutes an electronic communication within the meaning of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. § 2510, et seq., and its disclosure is strictly limited to the recipient intended by the sender of this message. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. If you have received this email in error,
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P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

-- 

Jason McCrea
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3672
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